From: Courtesy Window Cleaners Ltd.
Sent: Thursday, July 22, 2010 3:30 PM
To: Mike Narain, Chief Engineer

Subject: One Wall North - Window Cleaning

Good afternoon,

Please note, we are scheduled to start the Wall North Tower this Monday, July
26th.

If you should have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Thank you,

Dean Paulson

President

Courtesy Window Cleaners Ltd.
2133 - 2850 Shaughnessy Street
Port Coquitlam, B.C. V3C 6K5
604-728-0100

Fax: 604-942-1079
CWC1977@shaw.ca




